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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF
FEBRUARY 6-7, 2016
Saturday 
5:00 PM
Mass

Intention:  Jean Martin (RIP)

Requested By:  John & Sharon Watts
Sunday
8:00 AM
Mass


Intention:  Hank Eveland (RIP)

Requested By:  Bruce & Trudy Vanderhoof
Sunday 
 10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
WEEK OF
FEBRUARY 8-12, 2016
Monday
12:00 Noon
Mass

Intention:  Marie Kuska (RIP)
Tuesday

No Mass
Ash Wednesday      
12:00 Noon
Mass

Intention:  That the Jubilee of Mercy, may be a year of Grace

                       From the Lord

Ash Wednesday      
7:00 PM
Mass

Intention:  For all couples in honor of the World Day of 

                          Marriage
Thursday 

No Mass
Friday

No Mass
THIS WEEKEND OF
FEBRUARY 13-14, 2016
Saturday 
5:00 PM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Ed Roberts (RIP)

Requested By:  Ollie Roberts
Sunday
8:00 AM
Mass

Intention:  Edward & Winifred Confroy (RIP)

Requested By:  Paul & Edwina Fitzpatrick 
Sunday
10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.
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  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
February 8-14, 2016
In Memory of:  Leo & Esther Abels and 
John & Catherine Hall



If you wish to donate Altar Flowers

in memory or in honor of, sign up for a

weekend on the sheets on the bulletin

board leading to the Social Hall.

BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei


"To whom much is given, much is expected."  Luke 12:48
Did you know….


We are expecting our Christian education expenses for K-5 to be $11,500?
OPERATING BUDGET
Fiscal Year 7/1/15 through 6/30/2016
Annual operating expense budget:
 $488,906
OFFERTORY
Actual Contributions 1/31/2016: $7,223.42
Gifts were in envelopes and in loose cash/checks with a total Weekend Mass attendance total of 368
Other contributions 1/31/2016 not used for operations totaled $186.00
In addition we received E-giving support this week totaling 

$973.50
ANNUAL PLEDGE MESSAGE
    As St. Therese prepares for a new year, it is important to know what support we can depend on from our congregation members.  By knowing what you are willing to commit financially, we are able to better plan for the future.  Please consider setting up a reoccurring giving plan.  Automating your financial commitments means your contributions will be received on a steady, uninterrupted basis. 

     To set up a recurring giving schedule, visit us on line at www.sttheresechurch.info, locate the Online Giving button and set up your recurring giving schedule.  The first time you give, you will select a password that will enable you to log in at any time and make changes to your giving or view your complete online giving history. 
    The Church of St. Therese is a STEWARDSHIP parish.  Each week we depend upon and are grateful for your generous support of time, talents, and treasure to strengthen this, YOUR parish community.
We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express,

Debit Cards, and savings/checking drafts.
FEBRUARY 2ND COLLECTIONS

Parish Growth

February 6 & 7

Health Wagon

February 20/21


WEEKLY BINGO RESULTS:
Bingo was cancelled on January 25th due to the weather.  Bingo invites you to join them by volunteering.  If you can volunteer at least one Monday a month, they would appreciate any help.
EXPERIENCED KEYBOARD ACCOMPANIST NEEDED

Experienced keyboard accompanist needed for 8:00 AM Sunday liturgies.  This is a paid position based on the Diocesan Guidelines for Musician Compensation.  Job requirements include playing each Sunday, Easter morning, Christmas Day, and scheduling a weekly rehearsal to be decided on the accompanist and the singers.  The musician may also be asked to substitute at other services.  For more information contact Kitty Witty, Music Director at 804-642-6990.

2015 TAX STATEMENTS
You can find your end-of-year contribution statements in the Commons through February 7, 2016.  Please call Deb in the office if you need them after Lent begins. 
FINAL REMINDER!
Please submit your ministry budget request forms by February 12.  Thank you!
SOUP WITH LOVE

Soup with Love is looking to recruit volunteers to cook the soup, set-up on Thursday, to serve and help clean up afterwards.  Do to me with a walker now I need the help, please from all the volunteers.  If you can volunteer in any way, please contact Terry Sabourin at 804-384-7751.  Thank you, Terry

THIRD ANNUAL LITURGY AND MUSIC CONFERENCE
The Third Annual Liturgy and Music Conference will be held on February 15.  Join as we welcome Fr. Roc O’Connor, SF and Robert Feduccia to Richmond to speak at a one day workshop on this year’s theme of “Sing of the Lord’s Mercy”.  This event is open to all parish musicians, choir members, cantors, lectors, Eucharistic Ministers, Liturgy directors, Clergy, Parish Staff, teachers, catechists, and parishioners.  Tickets are $20 and includes lunch.  For more info and to register please visit richmonddiocese.org/worship, or contact Vy Barto at vbarto@richmonddiocese.org
[image: image5.jpg]



CONGRATULATION!!

Congratulations to JoAnn Archie for winning the Superbowl Gift Basket!

VIRGINIA VESPERS:  EVENING PRAYER FOR THE COMMONWEALTH

At the midpoint of this year’s Virginia General Assembly session Virginia Bishops Francis X. DiLorenzo and Paul S. Loverde and their public policy agency, the Virginia Catholic Conference, invite government officials and the public to the first-ever Virginia Vespers: Evening Prayer for the Commonwealth at the beautiful, historic Cathedral of the Sacred Heart in Richmond at 5 p.m., Wednesday, Feb. 17.  The hour-long service will draw on an ancient Christian liturgy to pray for the needs of Virginia. Join lawmakers and public officials of all faiths, clergy, educators, social service practitioners, parishioners and other people of goodwill at this vital gathering. A reception follows. Register at www.vacatholic.org.

2015 ANNUAL APPEAL
St. Therese has received a check in the amount of $2,884.50 from the 2015 Diocesan Annual Appeal.  Thank you for your contributions.  

THE BISHOP KEANE INSTITUTE PRESENTS:

BR. GUY CONSOLMAGNO, SJ—FRIDAY, MARCH 4

 AT 7:30 PM

    The Bishop Keane Institute presents, The Heavens Proclaim:  Astronomy and the Vatican,” a lecture by Br. Guy Consolmagno, SJ.  Tickets are available on line beginning Monday, February 15 for $15 at keaneinstitute.org/tickets.  Consolmagno, a Jesuit brother, is Director of the Vatican Observatory and the President of the Vatican Observatory Foundations.  He studies planets, meteorites and asteroids.  Along with more than 200 scientific publications, he is the author of six popular astronomy books.
    The Bishop Keane Institute is a ministry of Immaculate Conception Catholic Church in Hampton, Virginia/.  This event will be held at Immaculate Conception, 2150 Cunningham Drive, Hampton, Virginia. Call the parish offices with questions, (757)826-0393, or visit keaneinstitute.org.
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CAN WE “NEEDLE” YOU INTO BECOMING 

“HOOKED” ON THIS MINISTRY?
An invitation to all who Knit/Crochet/Quilt (or want to learn) – The Prayer Shawl Ministry makes Prayer Shawls and Baptismal Blankets for our parishioners, family and friends.  We meet each Wednesday afternoon from 12:30 – 2:00 PM at St. Therese. Members and Recipients need not be parishioners. For questions, shawl requests or to volunteer contact Betty Zahn at 693-4329 or Nadine McGrady at 693-5939.

INVEST IN YOUR RELATIONSHIP THIS LENT….
Spend some quality time with the Lord. Join your fellow parishioners each Wednesday evening for Prayer and Adoration in the Blessed Sacrament Chapel.  Recitation of the Rosary begins at 6:00 PM and Adoration with Evening Prayer, Silent Prayer and Benediction begins at 6:30 PM.  For questions contact Nadine McGrady at 693-5939 or N.McGrady@StThersGlo.org.
“They caught a great number of fish.”





Fifth Sunday in


 Ordinary Time





February 7, 2016








